
 
 
 

 
NOTICE 

Eldridge Snow Parking Law 
 
  Parking on all residential streets is banned during a snow emergency   2 inches or more of snow or an 
equivalent amount of snow from drifting.  Please find off-street parking so you will be ready when a snow 
emergency occurs. 
 Parking on the street during a snow emergency is banned to allow the City to plow the snow all the way 
back to the curb quickly and efficiently. You may move your car back to the street after the snow or drifting 
stops and the City has plowed the street. 
 
 Special Snow Emergency Parking is available at these locations:    
 

*City Parking Lot at N. 3rd & Franklin 
 

*Faith Lutheran Church, N. 5th Street along the North edge of this lot. 
 

*United Methodist Church Lot in the area just off South 2nd Street. 
 

*Junior High School Lot on S. 5th Street in the SE corner of this lot. 
 

*On the street along Centennial park, on the West Side of N. 3rd Street 
and the east side of N. 4th Street, between Donahue and Davies Streets. 

 
*cornerstone Baptist Church on E. Le Claire Rd. in the SE Corner of parking lot  

 
 
 

 Each of these parking areas is identified with signs. All vehicles must be moved from these areas within 
48 hours of the end of a snow emergency. If snow is forecasted, please park your vehicle off the street prior to 
the snowfall. It is easier for the street crews, the police department and you, the vehicle owner, if the vehicle 
does not have to be moved after it has already snowed. 
 The Police Department will not provide warnings to owners of vehicles parked on the street. Vehicles 
left on the street in a snow emergency will be ticketed. Before that happens to you, call either City Hall at 285-
4841 or the Eldridge Police at 285-9822. We will do all we can to help you find an acceptable place to park. 
 
                 Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated. 

 
City of Eldridge 

 
 

 


